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BBC News Article: Corringham school apologises after sharing personal pupil data
A school has apologised for sending an email to parents which listed the personal data of 69 pupils who were
being disciplined for bad behaviour.

BBC News Article: Google Chrome starts blocking data tracking cookies.
Google has begun testing changes to the way companies are able to track users online.

ICO Statement: ICO statement in response to parliamentarians' letter on facial recognition technology
An ICO Statement on the Parliamentarians Letter on Facial Recognition Technology.

This eAlert is intended for staff, both within Digital Health and Care Wales and other NHS organisations, who may have an interest in Information
Governance issues that affect the NHS in Wales. If you have any articles which you feel would also be useful to colleagues, please feel free to forward
them for inclusion in our next edition.

Digital Health and Care Wales is not responsible for the contents or reliability of the linked websites and does not necessarily endorse the views expressed
within them. Listing shall not be taken as endorsement of any kind. We cannot guarantee that these links will work all of the time and we have no control
over availability of the linked pages.
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